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Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 11 students will receive their results from the latest mock exams at an information evening 

which will take place on Wednesday 5th February starting at 5.15 pm.  There will be a brief 

presentation beginning at 5.30 pm during which we will outline the next steps that students need to 

take as well as sharing some practical strategies for revision.  It is envisaged that the evening will 

finish no later than 6.00 pm. 

As we approach these final few important weeks, it is of the utmost importance that students, 

parents and school work together in order to maximise students’ progress and opportunity for 

success in the Summer.  I would therefore urge you to attend with your child. 

Please contact school by Tuesday 4th February if you are unable to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Hoyle 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


